
 

 

REF : CORP/SECT/AM/B4 
DATE : MARCH 14, 2019 
 
To, 
The Assistant Manager 
Nilesh S Jain 
Surveillance Department 
BSE Limited 
SYMBOL: 522261      
 
SUB :  CLARIFICATION ON PRICE MOVEMENT 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
This is with reference to your letter L/SURV/ONL/PV/PA/ 2018-2019 / 439 dated March 08, 
2019 seeking clarification on movement in the price of security. 
 
In this connection, we would like to inform you that we do not have any 

information/announcement (including impending announcement) which may be having 

some bearing on the share price. To the best of our knowledge and as per the information 

available to us, we have disclosed all such announcement / information to the stock 

exchanges as per the provision of the Listing Regulations 2015.  The last two 

announcements was made on March 26, 2018 regarding Award of contract for Protective 

Coating of Well heads Platforms and November 20, 2018 regarding Intimation of 

Arbitration Award and there is no further announcements made or to be made. 

We would like to inform you further that the Company or its Directors do not have any role 

in the reason of increase in the share price of our Company.   

Should you require any further information / clarification, please feel free to contact the 

undersigned. 

Kindly take note of the same. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For DOLPHIN OFFSHORE ENTERPRISES (INDIA) LTD. 

 
V.  SURENDRAN 
VP (CORP & LEGAL) AND COMPANY SECRETARY 
 


